
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
We would like to invite your child to participate in a special opportunity at Evansville Day School!   
 
We are excited to announce that I will be taking a group of students to Europe in the Summer of 2018.  
Selected students will get to experience European history and culture as we travel through Spain, and its 
most iconic cities, Barcelona and Madrid! 
 
Imagine your child experiencing a life-changing journey as they watch their studies come to life. The 
impact of travel extends far beyond the walls of our school; this experience will help set your student 
apart when they apply to college or start their future career. 
 
We will be hosting a Registration Night to unveil our itinerary and enrollment information on Thursday, 
August 24th at 3:00PM in Spanish Room 24, at Evansville Day School.  There are a limited number of spots 
available on this tour, and it is sure to fill up quickly.  Because of this, we need all families who are seriously 
considering this opportunity to RSVP as soon as possible. 
 
Not only do we believe this will be an amazing teaching tool, but we believe this experience will truly 
inspire our students to become lifelong learners. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Sincerely, 
Silmary Echevarria 
Middle School Spanish Teacher 
sechevarria@evansvilledayschool.org  
 
- - - - - - - -- Please fill out and return by Wednesday, August 23rd to Ms. Echevarria or Ms. Newton - - - - - -    
  
___Yes, I plan to attend the Registration Night on Thursday, August 24th at 3:00PM in Spanish Room 24! 
 

___ I am unable to attend but would like to receive more information. 

Student Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Parent / Guardian Name: _________________________________________________________ 

Contact number: ______________________________   Email: ___________________________ 

Anna Newton 
Global Language Department Chair 


